
 
 
 

 
May 25, 2022 
 
 
Via email: yan@vrfoundation.org  
 
 
Mr. Yan Valle 
CEO 
Vitiligo Research Foundation  
209 West 29th Street #205 
New York, NY 10001 
 
 
Dear Mr. Valle: 
 
On behalf of the NYC Administration for Children s Service, please accept my 
sincere gratitude for your generous donation.  
 
As the city, country and world continues to deal with the challenges of the 
ongoing pandemic, ACS is increasing our work to provide necessary resources 
to youth and families in need. The thoughtful generosity of partners like you 
helps demonstrate to those we serve that they are not alone, and that their 
neighbors care and wish to help support them during this difficult time. 
 
Our staff distributed your generous donations to children and young people at
the Nicholas Scoppetta Children s Center, and to families across the five 
boroughs reached through ACS community resource programs and Family 
Enrichment Centers. 
 
Thank you for your commitment to bringing joy and much needed support to 
vulnerable children, youth and families. Please convey my very best wishes to 
your team on behalf of ACS, and I look forward to continuing our collaboration 
in support of children and families in New York City.  
 
 
With gratitude, 

 
Sonia Galarza 
Director of In-Kind and Pro Bono Resources 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Jess Dannhauser  
Commissioner 

 
Winette Saunders 

First Deputy Commissioner  
 

Sonia Galarza 
Director of In-Kind and Pro-Bono 

Resources 
 

150 William Street 
5th Floor, Room 14 

New York, NY 10038 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 


